
Lenawee Essential Needs Council 
MINUTES from June 6, 2017, 2017

Call to Order/Roll Call: Nancy Bishop, Lynne Punnett, Burt Fenby, Olivia Ehret, Laura Pipis, 

Tim Kelly, Brittany Stover

We talked about how supporting basic needs is a way to prevent trauma and 

how we can support having a  trauma informed community

 Communication between the sub committees: 

 previously we talked about having presentations at the sub committees- the 

12 Week Year 

 Do we hold an ANNUAL meeting where we bring all of our subgroups 

together to share what each is doing and encourage collaboration?

 Communication with the CORE 

 Communication with Frontline Staff. We talked about the Community 

Foundations Every Door is the Right Door.  This is a great way to communicate 

but can we bring something directly to the front line staff. 

The Transportation group has started meeting again. 

 Their next meeting will start at end “What would it look like if the 

transportation problem in Lenawee County was fixed?” and then we will go 

backwards from there. 

LCF grant recipients were recently announced

Share the Warmth is moving forward announcements will be made soon about 

where there new location is to be held



The Lenawee County Mission continues to move forward with the women’s 

program; possible location will be the old CQC building behind the Post Offi ce

The United Way Day of Action is scheduled for August 18 th. 

Scheduled Meetings 

August 1 @ 3:00PM, October 3 @3:00PM 

Meetings are held the First Tuesday (odd Months)  


